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Comments: | am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Morgan Nesbit Forest Resiliency Project. The
importance of mature and old growth trees has been clearly established and enumerated by scientists for many
years. The area being considered for logging within this project includes critical trees and habitat for wildlife.
Further disturbance of waterways and destruction of forests is not an acceptable plan.

It is time to preserve what is left. We have little, and little time, left.



